
 

 
9 November 2017 
 
Heather Forrest, Donna Austin, Rafik Dammak 
GNSO Council Leadership 
 
RE: GNSO Chair & Vice-Chair Election results 2017 - 2018 1st November 2017 
 
Dear Heather, Donna and Rafik: 
 
On behalf of the ICANN Board, I want to congratulate you all on your recent election to the 
GNSO Council Leadership. We look forward to continuing working closely with you.  
 
The Board has always had an excellent working relationship with the GNSO, and I expect that 
we will continue to collaborate on a wide variety of issues and topics impacting the ICANN 
community today. 
 
Please do not hesitate to reach out to me or anyone on the Board if we can be of assistance on 
any matter. 
 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Cherine Chalaby 
Chairman, ICANN Board of Directors 
 


